
Tsui Lam Parent Notice  
 (2021-02-18) 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

The Education Bureau announced on 3rd February that after the Chinese New Year holiday, schools 
may arrange students to attend half-day face-to-face classes, with the number of students limited to a 
maximum of one-third of the total number of students. After considering the learning needs and health 
protection of students, school will arrange students to return school according to class levels/classes. 
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  *Notes: 1. On these days of face-to-face classes, no online classes will be conducted for these class 
           levels/classes. 
         2. The above arrangement is tentatively maintained until Easter holiday. 
         3. We will review the situation of students returning to school in the first two weeks and  
           adjust the arrangement if necessary. 
 

Students should return to school on time for face-to-face classes and stay home to participate 
in online classes for the rest of the days. Parents are required to arrange transport for their children, 
including students who usually travel by school bus. Notes/assignments of the main subjects will be 
distributed to students upon their return to school in the first week. Parents are advised to remind their 
children to keep and complete the assignments according to the learning progress of the classes. (Please 
refer to Notice 2021-02-05 for more information about face-to-face classes). 
 

After-school activities will continue to be conducted online. The school will continue to provide face-
to-face/online therapy and counselling services for students in need. Parents will be contacted by class 
teachers, teacher-in-charge or therapist for further arrangements. 
 

The school will actively prepare the arrangement for the next phase of class resumption according to 
the development of the epidemic and the latest measures of the Education Bureau. Parents are advised to 
continue to monitor the health of their children and teach them to maintain good personal hygiene. If you 
have any enquiries, please contact our school. 
 

 
Happy Chinese New Year and stay healthy! 
 
 

The Curriculum Team 
 

 


